
May 27, 2006

Mrs. Fairy Dean Anderson

4820 N. Harding

Wichita, KS 67220

Greetings in Christ dearest sister! 

Words cannot express how incredibly proud we all are of you!  Not only have you hung in through all the

challenges, but have succeeded with hard work and commitment.  Fairy Dean, your humility, your

gentleness, your tender spirit, your love for the Lord and His Word is truly an encouragement to all of us. 

It is plain that you are open to the Lord, a true servant of our King and His Kingdom, and a blessing to all

around you.  What a privilege it is to stand with you as you serve Him.

I have enclosed 15+ invitations for you to give to your family and friends for your graduation ceremony. 

You can invite as many as would love to come and see you graduate. 

Just a few other details . . .

C The graduation robes are black so we are encouraging both men and women to wear dark

clothes with black shoes – this is only a suggestion.  We would like the men to wear a tie,

and the women a button up top or flat collar (so it does not bunch up under your robe). 

C Be sure to eat something before you come – it would be uncomfortable, though not

unmanageable, if one of you should pass out.  

C Please plan on being at The Urban Ministry Institute no later than 5:30 p.m.  Come to the

Caleb Classroom (our old library) to get your robe and hat.   Carolyn will be taking

pictures of the graduates from 5:30 - 6:00 p.m. in Banner Auditorium. 

C Meet back in the Caleb Classroom at 6:10 p.m. for further graduation instructions (you

may leave your personal items in the classroom and pick them up after the ceremony).

C We will be having a light reception after graduation – please be sure to bring your family

and friends with you to this time of food and fellowship.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me at the office or at home.  Please leave a message

if you cannot get in touch with me and I will call you as soon as I get in.  My office phone again is 681-

1317 x304 and my home phone is 682-0298.  

We are all looking forward to celebrating your hard work and accomplishment!

Blessings upon you!

Lorna


